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EDITOR'S NEWSLETTER - August 29, 2006

  

The Bruckner Recordings of Eduardo Chibas
 
Conducting an orchestra in a symphony by Anton Bruckner is, I suspect, a dream that many of
us share. I will admit that I've swung my arms on many occasions when listening to a
particularly convincing recording (but usually it's done with the shades drawn so not to arouse
concern amongst my neighbors...)  In this newsletter, I will share with you the story of Eduardo
Chibas, a fascinating individual who actually lived this dream. Mr. Chibas has conducted
two Bruckner symphonies with the Orquesta Sinfonica Venezuela. They are the Symphony # 7 in
the orchestra's first performance of the work, and the Symphony # 8 in the Venezuelan
premiere.This feat has been well documented with two remarkable CD recordings  - both of
which are now available to you!  Just visit my store for details.
 
To read more about Eduardo Chibas, click here.
To read more about Mr. Chibas' thoughts on conducting, click here.
                                                                                                                   
Thanks to the generosity of Mr. Chibas and the Orquesta Sinfonica Venezuela, I am able to offer
copies of these two recordings to Bruckner enthusiasts worldwide. The cost for each CD is $6.00
plus $4.00 postage. Payment can be made via Paypal to jberky@comcast.net , via a money order
in US funds to my address, or by bank transfer to an account in Germany.  Write to me with
questions. More details about the  recordings can been seen in my web store (see link above). 
But I urge you to order these while limited supplies last.
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Visit my site

Now that you are reading this, take some time to visit my site.  Check out the New Releases
section (which is updated almost daily). Take advantage of the free downloads and visit the "Den
of Horrors" which has just received a new listing. Last, but not least, visit my store and treat
yourself to some Brucknerian collectibles and special recordings.  Finally, a reminder that
purchases through the ArkivMusic.com and Amazon.com links help to support this site.

Keep buying those Bruckner CDs. If you buy them, they will release more.  If you see one that I
don't have listed, please contact me.

Best wishes!

John F. Berky
Editor,  www.abruckner.com
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